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July 13, 1977 

Mr. Duane Jensen, P.E. 
Utilities Engineer 
250 North Fifth Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Dear Mr. Jensen: 

We have been talking with Mr. Sam Marquez of the Environmental Protection 
Agency concerning the City's request for reimbursement of Step II costs 
related to our contract. The outcome is that since no Step III application 
has been submitted, no formal review of our design work has been accomplished. 

If the City wishes to construct the designed improvements, your Step III 
application should be sent and things will proceed. If the City does not wish 
to build the designed improvements at this time you will need to request that 
the State review our work for completeness under the terms of our contract 
and so certify to EPA so they can process your reimbursement. 

The letter should be addressed to Mr. Ron Schuyler at State Health with a 
copy to Carl Heskett at EPA. 

If you have any questions, please call. 

Very truly yours, 

NELSON, HALEY, PATTERSON and QUIRK, INC. 

Gordon W. Bruchner 
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